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Comments: I fully support the usfs appropriate plan to. Cut timber on public property.   I know the usfs employs

best practiced to prevent erosion and water quality issues and will perform necessary nepa work.  I visit the forest

frequently and as a professional in the natural resources field it is obvious to me the forest needs thinning at the

very least and prescribed fire  I really hope you do not cater to special interest environmentalist and actually do

what is right for the resources and ecosystem by performing some timber removal 

Thank you for the. Chance to comment


